Information Session about the Portland Charter Amendment
Do you live in Portland? Are you interested in learning more about the Portland Charter amendment that will be on the November ballot? 
You are invited to attend a Havurah-specific information session to learn more about the city charter amendment. The changes are sweeping and I hope that our community will vote with the needed and accurate information about the proposal. 
October 9 at 3 – 4:30 pm at Havurah
The presenter is Dave Johnson. Dave has lived in Portland since 1979 and is a retired Intel senior manager. He served on the Portland Utility Review Board from 2008 to 2010 and has been active in voter reform efforts since 2016. Dave is currently a volunteer staff member at the KairosPDX Charter School in North Portland since 2012. This information is not endorsed by, nor created by, Portland United for Change.
From Dave:
“My presentation is focused on educating folks regarding the proposed changes in voting – rank choice voting and proportional representation - because that seems to be the major point of confusion/concern, but I can talk about the changes to government structure as well if time allows.” 
“My presentation is my creation to educate residents about this new proposal.  I want voters to be educated about the changes and make their decision with a reasonable grasp of what is being proposed.”

Please RSVP.
